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Season Opener: Captain v Vice-captain

On Saturday 29th March we kicked off the new season
with our annual Captain v Vice-Captain. One hundred
members signed up to play in a Four Ball Better Ball on
either course: ninety-two on the 1562 and eight on the
Broomie.

Thank you to Jamie Pert for standing in as Vice-Captain
for the day, providing him with an opportunity to gain
revenge on our new Captain, Pete Wood, after last
year’s defeat!

Jamie’s team did indeed triumph, beating Pete’s team by
seven games — a convincing win!

Nearest the pin on the Broomfield course were:
3rd Hole — Harry Davidson
14th Hole — Eileen Smart

Nearest the pin on the 1562 course were:
3rd Hole — Gail Henderson
12th Hole — Tommy Hutchison

Well done, All! Well done also to Doreen Leask who
received a ‘special prize’ for driving the 5th green on the
1562.

Club Vice-captain Appointed

We are delighted to announce that Alan Hemsley has accepted the position of Club Vice-captain.
With his wealth of knowledge and experience of working in the golf industry, Alan is a very
welcomed addition to the Board.

Welcome on ‘Board’, Alan! We very much look forward to working with you.

Welcome to our New Members

We say “Hello” to twenty-four new members this month.
Junior: Noah Davidson and Cole Robertson

Ordinary: Robert Brophy, Mike Craig, Callum Cranston,
Alan Gallacher, Roy Gill, James Hay, Geoff Lamb,
Raymond O’Neill, Scott Roberts, John Taylor and Paul
Whyte

Associate: Kathleen Alder, Gillian Alves, Leanne
Hampton, Christopher Hardy, David Hill, Louise Lewis,
Marjory Logan, Bruce Park, Glynis Paton, Victoria Smith
and June Taylor

Welcome to the RMMGC! We look forward to seeing you
on the course and/or in the clubhouse.

Pre-season warm up: Texas Scramble

On Tuesday 18th March, fifty-six members took part in a
pre-season warm up on the Broomfield course in the
form of a Mixed Texas Scramble.

Congratulations to the winning team: Shona Pert, Fiona
Bacon, Hamish Watt and Gordon Milne, shown here
receiving their prizes from Lynn Coull.

Dates for Your Diary

Debbie and her team have been very busy arranging a
plethora of social events for us to enjoy.

Coming soon .....

4th April — Themed Food — Steak Night (sold out)

12th April — Coffee Morning

18th April — Quiz and Curry Night (tickets selling fast —
grab yours soon!)

20th April — Easter Sunday Roast

8th May — Fun Bingo Afternoon
9th May — Asian Themed Food Night

Monthly Prize Draw Winners

This month’s winners, drawn at a recent Board meeting,
s\, are:

P,

Prize Draw Winners

1st prize - £100 — Tony Rance
2nd prize - £50 — Alan Mercer
3rd prize - £25 — Craig Traill

Congratulations to the successful winners!

If any member wishes to join the Monthly Prize Draw,
please reply to this newsletter and we will contact you.
Joining the monthly draw means you will automatically
be entered into the bumper Annual Prize Draw too!
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